
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Information Technology Agency to report to the Innovation, Grants, Technology, 
Commerce and Trade Committee on any essential systems that are using outdated, legacy 
technology that need to be replaced. The report should include the impacts associated with 
retirements of staff who support legacy systems, how quickly legacy systems can be replaced 
before existing staff retire and whether the department hires new staff and/or cross-trains existing 
staff on these outdated systems to ensure the legacy systems can be supported after existing 
staff retire.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


